
Notice of Postponement for 2020 Men’s League Golf 

 To all members of the Hickory Swing Golf Course Thursday nights 
men’s League. We regretfully inform you that we will be postponing 
league play for the 2020 season.  

 Your team captain will receive the refund for fees paid via check, 
which he can pick up from the clubhouse starting Monday May 11th 
2020 anytime after 8am. Your team spot will be reserved and carried 
forward to the 2021 season. 

 On a good note, all teams will be able to make an advanced tee 
time for Thursdays through the month August. Basically, your team 
representative will call on Monday to make the tee time for Thursday. 
The tee time can be made for the entire day, not just the evening. You 
can only make one tee time per team. The down side is, we will open 
the course to everyone on Tuesday if there are open tee times on the 
sheet for Thursday.  

 Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We hope to see 
many of you during the summer, especially on Thursdays. 

Sincerely,  

Board of directors 

Thursday Night Men’s League 


